College Preparatory Writing

Welcome to College Preparatory Writing, your first semester elective English class! In this class we will be evaluating and duplicating elements of style pertaining to writing. In order to get an idea of what we will be doing, it is suggested that you read a memoir over the summer. Any memoir by any person that you are interested in would be valuable in preparing you for the course.

As you read, we encourage you to note specific traits of the author's writing style. You might also reflect on your own strengths and weakness in terms of your own writing.

Although there will be no formal assessment of summer reading, reading a memoir and analyzing the style of the author will simulate several projects that we will be working on over the course of the semester. This head start will assist you in setting your writing goals for the course and increase your chances for success in the class.

We hope that you enjoy your summer reading, and we look forward to seeing you in August.

Sincerely,

Ms. Naslund, Ms. Powell, and Ms. Singleton College Preparatory Writing Teachers